
It has come to my attention that there are some changes proposed and I personally think 
that these change are not required, all I can see happening is that people are being forced 
to give up more of their private lives and private finances for strictly government gain. 

Why does any person have to expose their hard earnings that they have left after taxes 
and why does anyone have to answer as to where they invested these after tax earnings 
after all is this not a personal matter on how a person prepares for their own retirement. 

 We are already providing the government with our personal earnings by filing our taxes 
every year,  

WHY does the government need to know whether or not we may have an asset sitting 
that we have managed to pay off over the years.  

I personally would not sit down and divulge my personal financial information to a sales 
or investment person, this sounds like another opportunity for scammers to get their foot 
in the door to rob you blind. 

The information is already being sent to the government with our tax returns and 
anything we have left we should have the right to take it and invest it in our own futures 
without having to expose our whole life savings no matter how we choose to save or 
invest it. 

I VOTE NO TO THIS PROPOSED BILL if I even have a right to have a say. 

  

Regards 
Gladys Berntsen 


